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Stogner, Michael 

From: Stogner, Michael 

Sent: Wednesday, January 21, 2004 10:03 AM 

To: 'JamesBruc@aol.com'; Williams, Chris 

Subject: RE: Nearburg/Minis 1 Fed. No. 3 

I will proceed with our application based on this information. Before i finalize any administrative order I will need 
something from Nearburg that this location has in deed been verified with the Hobbs District Office. A well file 
paper trail follow-up in other words. 

Thanks. 

Original Message 
From: JamesBruc@aol.com [mailto:JamesBruc@aol.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, January 21, 2004 6:59 AM 
To: mstogner@state.nm.us 
Subject: Nearburg/Minis 1 Fed. No. 3 

Mike: I spoke with Nearburg, and they confirmed that the well is 4300 feet FSL §1. Please let me 
know if you need anything else. 

Jim Bruce 

1/21/2004 
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Stogner, Michael 

From: Williams, Chris 
Sent: Friday, January 16, 2004 8:27 AM 
To: Stogner, Michael 
Subject: RE: Nearburg's Minus " 1 " Federal Com. #3 

For the well to be at 4300'FSL and 1310FWL the coordinates should be -103.63224 Lat by 32.51201 Long. 

—Original Message— 
From: Stogner, Michael 
Sent: Thursday, January 15, 2004 5:28 PM 
To: Jim Bruce (E-mail) 
Cc: Williams, Chris; Kautz, Paul 
Subject: Nearburg's Minus "1" Federal Com. #3 

Please verify the actual surface location of this well (30-025-33506). Everything in your Delaware NSL application 
shows the well to be 4300' FSL. The well file indicates it to be 4300' on some forms and 3300' FSL on others. Division 
Order No. R-10607, issued in Case No. 11535 in 1996 approved this unorthodox location in the Morrow formation 
being 3300' FSL. Have Nearburg contact Hobbs OCD to verify and coordinate the findings. Thanks. 

l 
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Stogner, Michael 

From: JamesBruc@aol.com 

Sent: Thursday, January 15, 2004 5:29 PM 
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Will do. 

Jim Bruce 

1/15/2004 
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